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Deputy Anthony J. Holliday (1953-2021) 
Tony was born May 27, 1953 in Cincinnati.  He attended Taft High 
School. 

After high school, probably during the Vietnam War, Tony served in the 
United States Marine Corps and was honorably discharged. 

Tony joined the Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office and served as a 
Corrections Officer and in Court Services. 

Deputy Holliday died October 21, 2021 at the age of 68 

Visitation will be held 9 to 10 a.m. on Friday, November 5, 2021 at the 
Bethel Baptist Church at 2712 Alms Place.  A funeral service will be held 
at 10 a.m.  

Interment will follow at Dayton National Cemetery in Dayton, Ohio. 

If you have more information regarding Deputy Holliday and/or an image 
of him, please contact the Greater Cincinnati Police Museum at 
Memorial@Police-Museum.org. 

https://goo.gl/maps/LN32wFY8NyykUsUq5
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